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St John’s Green Primary School 

‘In the Middle’ 
Years 2 , 3 and 4 Newsletter 

We are all 

writers … 

 

We are growing 

   our learning 

 

 

Please do  remember to catch class teachers in the morning on the 

playground if you have any queries, or indeed Mr Billings, Mrs  Bourne, 

Mrs Skinner or Mrs Bullivant. 

Reminders 

 Non Uniform day 22nd June 

 Team  Abbey only 25th June 

2018 

 End of Summer Term Thurs-

day 19th July 

 Computing Week 

This week the children have been enjoying a week learning 

about programming and computing skills. Here are some 

members of class Paxman who are working with Beebots, 

programming and giving directions around various maps. 

Dates for the Diary 

 

WB 18/6/18-Computing Week 

 

Thursday 21st June - Year 4/5/6 Sports Day 

a.m. Year 2/3 Sports Day p.m.—Garrison 

Track. Picnic Lunch. 

 

Friday 29th June @ 5.00p.m—7pm —PTA 

Summer Fair. 

 

Saturday 7th July @ 9.00p.m. PTA Car Boot 

Sale at AF. 

AWARDS 

Year 4 (Castle) - Finnley 

Carroll  

Year 4 (Cavalier) - Millie Self 

Year 3 (Dutch) - Isabelle 

Harsini  

Year 3 (Iceni) - Corey Allder 

Year 3 (Paxman) - Aws Al-

Khalidi  

Year 2 (Mercury) - Annie Ain 

Year 2 (Claudius) - Beanie 

Uren  

Year 2 (Romans) - Harrison 

Elliott  

World Ocean Day 

On Monday the  

children  did a lot of 

work about our world 

oceans and how  we can 

help to limit and reduce 

the amount of plastic 

waste that  ends up in 

our seas.   

NON- UNIFORM DAY 
FRIDAY 22nd  JUNE 

 
 

For the privilege of wearing non-uniform, please make a donation 

to the Summer Fair (which takes place on Friday 

29th June 5.00 – 7.00 p.m.) 

 

Instead of sending in money, could parents please send their chil-

dren in to school with an item suitable for the Fair (e.g. items for 

the children’s tombola stall or lucky dip (small toys/games, small 

packets of sweets (not chocolate), stationery, notebooks etc) or 

items for the gift tombola. We also need items for our refreshment 

stall (e.g. canned drinks, packets of biscuits, crisps etc).  We do not 

need tinned/packeted items for a food tombola. 

We urgently need brand new items suitable for our main raffle.  Any 

glass items please hand directly to the school office. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support !!!  

Iceni  Idea 

Some of our Year 3 girls  from Iceni Class wanted to have 

a competition. They would like to hold a competition for 

the best poster across Middle Phase which shows the 

plight of our oceans. Angel and  Alisha have asked that 

all entries are handed in to  me (Mrs Skinner)  and the 

deadline will be  29th July.  The best poster will receive a 

prize and  the poster will be  put up in the Upper Hall for 

all to see. 


